
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town of Yorktown is seeking proposals from qualified 
vendors to provide Traffic Planning Studies in Yorktown Heights, NY. 
 
Request for Proposals may be obtained at the Office of the Town Clerk, 363 Underhill Avenue, 
Yorktown Heights, NY 10598 during regular business hours or on the Town’s website, 
www.yorktownny.org, under “Bids and RFPs.” 
 
All completed proposals must be received in the Office of the Town Clerk, 363 Underhill 
Avenue, Yorktown Heights, NY no later than 4:00 p.m. on December 26, 2017. 
 
The Town Board reserves the right to reject any or all proposals which it deems least favorable 
to the interests to the interests of the Town. 
 
 
       DIANA L. QUAST, RMC 
       TOWN CLERK 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
 


